
Alfred University School of Art and Design to host interactive performance exhibition 
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ALFRED, NY “The Chips Are Down,” described as a “performance exhibition highlighting themes of curiosity and
play contrasting with hard work and social structures,” will be presented this week at Alfred University&s Robert C.
Turner Gallery.

The interactive exhibition consists of wooden mechanical sculptures that fill the gallery with sound and motion. The
gallery will be open Tuesday, Feb. 20, through Friday, Feb. 23, from 11 a.m. to 4 p.m. The performance will be held
from 7 to 9 p.m. on Friday, Feb. 23.


